A Or e On Water Resources Department
/ Commerce Building

John A. Kitzhaber, M.D., Governor salelnilg Cl)iﬂ;;;%?gg%
June 17, 1997 : (503) 378-3739

FAX (503) 378-8130

DAVID & VIRGINIA HUGHES
RT 1 BOX 1485
BANDON OR 97411

REFERENCE: Files G-13329, R-73289, & 73290

The assignment of Permits G-13026, R-12108, and 53003 from
Kenneth Hunnicutt to you has been recocrded in the records of the
Water Resources Department.

Qur records have been changed accordingly and the original is
enclosed along with our receipt number 12732 covering the recording

fee of $10 you submitted.

Sincerely,

DALLAS S. MILLER
Water Rights Specialist

DSM:jh
Enclosure
cc: John Drclet, Watermaster

John Prahar, CWRE
Kenneth Hunnicutt



